

To Members of the Uniformity Committee, Digital Products Work Group, and Members of the Public:

MULTISTATE TAX COMMISSION

The next regularly scheduled digital products work group call is Thursday, October 3, 2024 at 11:00 AM Eastern. The agenda for the meeting is below and also on the <u>project webpage</u>.

On the last call, the work group discussed the possibility of setting up study groups to walk through examples of bundled transactions including digital products to see how the existing framework of state rules may apply to those examples and also to begin to discuss a set of broad definitions for digital products. MTC staff circulated a survey asking the work group participants to weigh in on these study groups and will report the results. Also, staff will report the progress on a draft of the section of the proposed white paper on bundling and can review other developments.

AGENDA

- I. Introductions and Review of Notes from Prior Meeting
- II. Initial Public Comment
- III. Update on Work of Staff on Bundling Section of White Paper and Other Developments
- IV. Consideration of Possible Study Groups to Consider Bundling Examples and/or Approach to Definitions
- V. New Business
- VI. Adjourn

Log-In or Use App to Join ZoomGov Meeting

Meeting ID: 161 641 8264

Passcode: 230515

Use the online link – here: Zoom

Or dial in -

+1 669 254 5252 US

Thanks to our regular work group participants:

- Chair: Tim Jennrich Washington
- Vice Chair: Mia Strong Louisiana
- Josh Pens Colorado
- Olufemi Obikoyai DC
- Jordan Heller Kansas
- Richard Dobson Kentucky
- Ben Grossman Maryland
- Michael Fox Maryland
- Michael Fatale Massachusetts
- John Haidamous Michigan

- Margaret Reisdorf Minnesota
- Mark Chaiken New Mexico
- Charles Dendy North Dakota
- Victoria Johnson Oregon
- Alison Jares South Dakota
- Shannon Brandt Texas
- Ray Langenberg Texas
- Frank Hales Utah
- Shelley Robinson Utah
- John Gortakowski Vermont
- Emily Cramer West Virginia
- Michael Hardtke Wisconsin
- Tracey Mueller Wisconsin
- Ex officio members: Craig Johnson and Christie Comanita, SST Staff

If there are state representatives who would like to be regular participants or anyone who would like to receive notices of the work group calls, please contact Helen Hecht – hhecht@mtc.gov.